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July 1, 1980

Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiseion
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Gentle Folk:

You are currently forwarding copies of correspondence concerning the
Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company to Mr. Robert R. Radcliffe of this office.
Would you please remove Mr. Radcliff's name from your mailing list and
enter the following name in its stead:

Mr. Torbert H. Macdonald, Jr.
Office of Energy Resources

State House Station #53
Augusta, Maine 04333

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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,

Torbert H. Macdonald
Special Assistant,
Policy and Planning
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